
5. REVIEW OF CHRISTCHURCH WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT

Mr Mike Bourke, Operations and Maintenance Manager, City Water and Waste Unit, advised the
Committee of the outcomes of an external review of the operation of the Christchurch Wastewater
Treatment Plant. The review had been carried out by consultants from three different firms, Sinclair
Knight Merz, URS and Law Associates, with wide experience in wastewater treatment plan operation,
strategic and compliance management.

The report detailed key findings of the review and progress on the recommendations.

The Committee decided:

1. That the information be received.

2. That staff report back to the Committee on efficiency and effectiveness measures for a range of
different treatment technologies.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


